
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2024 9:57:17 PM

First name: John

Last name: Knowlton

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Fixed anchors are an essential part of climbers' safety systems. I urge the NPS NOT to ban fixed

anchors on climbing routes. Climbing is a safe and healthy activity. It makes a very minimal impact on wilderness

lands, especially compared to livestock grazing, ATV usage and equestrian access. In addition, restricting the

establishment of new climbing routes will simply increase the load on existing crags and infrastructure. Therefore,

I urge the USFS to allow new climbing routes to be built on FS land.


